
Dear colleagues,

Very sorry to announce that we, unfortunately, have had to make the tough decision to move

the dates of our Balkan-Baltic conference due to the current situation because of the COVID-19

pandemic and The state of emergency in Latvia. Naturally, the health of all participants is of

prime  importance  to  us,  and  we  do  not  want  to  put  anyone  at  risk.  Undoubtedly,  the

attendance at the conference would likely have been poor anyway because of the uncertainties

and restrictions caused by the coronavirus situation.

 

The international conference 'Balkan and Baltic States in United Europe: History, Religion, and

Culture  IV  (Religiosity  and  Spirituality  in  the  Baltic  and  Balkan  Cultural  Space:  History  and

Nowadays)' for now has been moved to November 11-13 this year. We hope the situation will

stabilise and restrictions will be lifted and look forward to being together with all of you at that

time.

 

Take care for yourself and let’s stay in touch!

On behalf of Latvian organisational group,

Solveiga Krumina-Konkova


